Solihull Governor Services

Solihull School Governors’ Training Programme

April 2016 – March 2017
E-Safety in Schools and the Role of the Governor
Children and young people need to be empowered to keep themselves and others safe.  This involves recognising and managing risks, both in the real world and in the virtual world.  E-safety is part of governors’ safeguarding duties.  This seminar will provide information and guidance to governors on:

· The opportunities, potential risks and safe use of modern communication technologies

· Solihull’s e-safety policy for schools
· Solihull’s code of conduct for staff
The intended learning outcomes are that governors will:
· Understand some of the issues faced by children and young people when using ICT

· Know how schools and Solihull Council address e-safety issues

· Be empowered to ask questions about e-safety in their school

· Be able to contribute to the school’s self-evaluation and understand its strengths and areas for development pertaining to e-safety

The seminars will cover the following Ofsted Links:  The behaviour and safety of pupils and the quality of leadership and management.

This seminar will be held on the following date:
Spring Term
Tuesday, 24th January 2017
Civic Suite, 7.00-9.00pm
